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RE Official information request CDHB 10544 
 
I refer to your email dated 15 February 2021, requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act from the Canterbury DHB. Specifically: 
 
1. With reference to OIA CDHB 10459 and CDHB 10397: When will the CDHB’s Annual Plan 2020/2021 be made 

available on the CDHB website? 

2. What is the current status of the Annual Plan 2020/2021? 

 

As outlined in our responses referenced above, the Canterbury DHB is involved in ongoing discussions with the 

Ministry of Health and the Minister of Health regarding the approval of our Annual Plan 2020/2021, which, when 

finalised and approved by the Minister will be posted on our website.   

https://www.cdhb.health.nz/about-us/document-library/?_sft_document_type=annual-plan  

 

3. What is the current status of the CDHB’s Annual Report, including audited financial statements, for the year 

ended 30 June 2020 and when will this also be made available on the CDHB website? 

 
The Canterbury DHB Annual Report is available on the Canterbury DHB website. 
www.cdhb.health.nz/about-us/document-library/canterbury-dhb-annual-report-2019-20/  

I trust this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 
website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Acting Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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